
 

California Proposition 65 Compliance 

What is California Proposition 65? 

California Proposition 65 (CP65), also called the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement 

Act, was enacted in 1986. It is intended to help Californians make informed decisions about 

protecting themselves from chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects or other 

reproductive harm. A new amendment to the law (passed in 2016 and effective August 30, 

2018) requires reasonable warnings defined by the California Code of Regulators.  This new 

amendment requires a warning label if two conditions are met: (1) the product contains one or 

more substances of a list of over 900 chemicals and (2) there is a human exposure of concern 

above “safe harbor” levels (where applicable) resulting in potential reproductive or 

carcinogenic impact. 

What is PSG- GR / Blackmer doing to be compliant? 

At PSG-GR we are committed to being active stewards of the environment.  We provide 

products that are fully compliant with applicable regulations and standards.  Our products are 

designed based on industry accepted codes and standards for product safety, integrity, quality 

and performance specifications.  The materials used in the manufacturing of our products are 

selected to provide our customers with the highest quality products while minimizing 

environmental and health concerns.   Based upon our current knowledge of our products, we 

do not believe that any of our products meets either of the Prop 65 criteria; (1) the product 

contains one of more of the 900 chemicals and (2) there is an exposure level above OEHHA 

defined “safe harbor” limits.  However, PSG-GR / Blackmer cannot feasibly test every product 

that we ship and has not tested all products for every one of the approximately 900 chemicals 

on the Prop 65 list.  Therefore, we have made it our policy to include a warning label on every 

product that we ship. 

Where would the warning symbol appear? 

The warning can appear on the product, packaging, within the manuals and other 

documentation and online websites.   

  WARNING: Cancer and Reproductive Harm www.P65Warnings .ca.gov  
For questions about our products and Prop 65, contact us.at: GR-Prop65Info@PSGDover.com  

For general questions about California Proposition 65, visit their site at 

https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/ 
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